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December 23, 2011 
 
I would like to thank Nick, Nelson & Matt for dealing with a situation that occurred at the start 
of November. We had our wires crossed about a servicing yet they were very professional and 
were able to take care of the confusion in a timely matter. I have been meaning to add my 
thanks back in November but misplaced my paperwork until today. I believe any time is a good 
time to receive positive comments on your employees. Since the good service I returned again 
to have my wife's car serviced.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cliff V. 
 


